



Newsletter No 016

20 February 2019

Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Whanau Day 2019

On Thursday is our annual Whanau Day. Students are encouraged to wear their whanau colours and be an active participant of the day.

What To Bring

- Appropriate sportswear (sports shoes etc.)
- A small water bottle to carry throughout the day
- Sunblock
- medical supplies they may need (inhaler etc.)

In case of bad weather, normal classes will be scheduled.

Yours faithfully

John Rohs

Principal